
ADVISORY

Renovation Works at Santa Cruz Post Office,
St. Elizabeth

Jamaica Post takes this opportunity to inform its valued stakeholders of
the renovation works that will be carried out on sections of the Santa
Cruz Post Office, located at 9 Coke Drive, Santa Cruz, St. Elizabeth
commencing Monday, February 3, 2025. 

All postal services will remain available at the Santa Cruz Post Office
during the renovation exercise. Customers are further advised that
Private Letter Box (PLB) numbers 601 to 800 will be relocated to the end
of the series of PLBs that are housed on the corridor at this location.

The objectives of these renovation works align with Jamaica Post’s
commitment to:

January 31, 2025

Transform the Postal Service: Our aim is to enhance efficiency and
modernize our operations.
Improve Infrastructure: Upgrading the facilities at the Santa Cruz
Post Office will ensure a better experience for all stakeholders.
Rebrand: This project will enhance the aesthetics of the location,
contributing to a visually appealing environment and improved
brand perception. 

Jamaica Post sincerely thanks all stakeholders in advance for their
support, and we regret any inconvenience that may be experienced as
we work diligently to serve you better.
 


